
Grace House 
The Outreach Committee of First Presbyterian Church presents the final $4000  
payment of our $50,000 commitment to Bobby Flowers of Grace House/Kingsport 
Homeless Ministry, Inc.  Grace House is soon to be Kingsport’s only “low barrier”  
shelter for those who suffer with extreme drug abuse and mental health issues.  We 
certainly appreciate the hard work and dedication of Bobby, his staff, and his many 
volunteers and donors that are making this dream become reality.  We are proud to  
be a part of the “Hands and Feet” in this service mission. 


